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Weekend Events 

Due to restrictions from the state of 

of Connecticut as a result of Covid-

19 we are unsure how many of our 

activities on our events calendar will 

take place this season.  We will 

provide updates as rules change.  

 

 

Saturday, May 30 

8:30 a.m. - Golf Outing Tee time at 

Chanticlair in Colchester.  Sign up on 

our office desk clipboard to play. 

Plan to meet at the golf course. 

 

 

8 p.m. – Jimmy Pino on Saxophone 

Jimmy has offered his beautiful 

saxophone music again at the gazebo.  

Bring a chair or hang out in your cart 

to enjoy a music set of pure heaven.  

We will light a campfire in pit near the 

gazebo to provide ambiance.  Weather 

permitting.  

 

Sunday, May 31 

9 – 10 a.m. - Easy Yoga at the adult 

beach.  Breathe, stretch, rejuvenate.  

Bring a towel and/or mat and wear 

comfortable clothing.  We plan to 

offer yoga Saturday mornings as soon 

as the weather cooperates.  

 

 

Upcoming Event 

June 6 – Musical Jam Session 

Musicians, singers and all who love 

music bring your instrument, voice or 

body to the fire pit at the campers’ 

beach to make music together. 

 

 

Swimming Areas 
According to the Uncas Health 

District and the Department of Public 

Health we are not allowed to permit 

swimming in our swimming areas at 

this time.  Both swimming areas are 

closed until further notice.  If you are 

at the beach, please remember to stay 

6-feet apart from people not in your 

family. 

 

 

 

Social Distancing For Covid 
Our campers did a great job social 

distancing for the Eran Troy Danner 

band last Sunday.  We thank you all 

for keeping distance between families 

and/or wearing masks where 

appropriate.  Please stay vigilant in 

adhering to our new social norms to 

allow our campground to remain 

operating at its best possible level.  

Wear a mask when you enter a bath 

house, laundry or come within 6 feet 

of another person outside your 

immediate family.  Wash your hands 

frequently and use hand sanitizers 

when you can’t wash.  Keep hands 

away from your face.  Help keep the 

Laurel Lock community safe.  

 

 

Delivery Orders 
We allow restaurants to deliver to the 

campground, however, you must meet 

the delivery person at the office.  

When calling in an order, instruct the 

order taker to meet you at the office 

and call you as they approach.  Please 

give your name in case the delivery 

person gets confused.   

 

 

Community Gardeners 
We still have garden plots available 

for this planting season.  Inquire in the 

office.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
860-859-1424 

 

Office Hours 
Friday                            12 pm – 8 pm 

Saturday                        10 am – 8 pm 

Sunday                           10 am –5 pm 

Monday  -  Thursday      1 pm – 2 pm 

 

 

G-Dock Lights 
If your boat is on the G floating dock 

and you would like to use your boat in 

the evening, there is a toggle switch to 

turn the lights on at the top of the 

stairway.  Please remember to turn the 

lights off when leaving the dock.  

 

 

Masks For Sale 
Marcia Gardner of site #112 is selling 

beautiful homemade COVID masks 

for $5.  The Laurel Lock office has 

plain white masks for sale for $5.   

 

 

Laundry Room 
We are opening our laundry room on 

Friday.  Only one person (or family) is 

allowed to use the laundry room at a 

time.  We ask that you sanitize the 

touch areas as you enter the laundry 

room with the provided antibacterial 

sheets provided on the counter.  Please 

proceed to wash and dry your clothes 

in a timely manner so others may use 

the facilities.  The windows and door 

in the laundry room should remain 

open regardless of the weather.  The 

office can provide change for the 

machines.  

 

 

Custom Order LLC Shirts 
If you would like to order Laurel Lock 

sweatshirts, short or long sleeve t-

shirts, denim shirts, tank tops or hats, 

we have a sign-up sheet on the office 

table outside our office building.   

 

 

Safari Lights 
The lights in Safari Square are there 

for our campers use.  Please remember 

to extinguish the lights when you are 

done using the area. 

 


